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Dear Parents/Carers, 

It is great to be back and I hope you and your families 

enjoyed some of the Jubilee celebrations. Our final 

assembly at the end of last term was wonderful and 

we were able to share the learning that the children 

had taken part in during our Jubilee day.  

As we enter the final term of the academic year the 

school diary gets busier and busier with the usual 

summer events please keep an eye on the dates on 

the newsletter each week  - we will add events on as 

the term progresses.  

Next Friday is our Book Fair Tea Party which, I for 

one,  am really looking forward. Please bring any 

donations of cakes for us to sell in on Friday morning. 

The Book Fair will also be open on Tuesday and 

Monday 20th June after school too.  

Let’s hope the sun keeps shining this weekend!  

Graham Almond  

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 14th June  

Book Fair After School (Hall) 

Friday 17th June  

Book Fair Tea Party 

Monday 20th June 

Class Photos 

Monday 27th June  

Year 5 Curriculum Day John Spendluffe* 

Monday 28th June 

Whole School Photo  

Wednesday 6th July —Friday 8th July  

Y5/6 London Trip 

Wednesday 13th July  

Sports Day (more details to follow) 

* letter to go out 

Online Videos/Content 

Please make sure you supervise and check what your 

children are watching when they are online. We have 

had a number of incidents of children discussing, 

sharing and acting out very inappropriate content 

that they have watched online whilst at home.  

Allergies 

Some of our children risk 

suffering a life threatening 

reaction to nuts – even by simply 

being in the vicinity of a nut. For 

this reason, we ask that no child bring any food items 

into school that contain nuts, even for their own 

consumption.  

Water bottles and Sun Hats 

As the weather gets warmer 

here are a few reminders: 

• Please send your child 

with a water bottle every 

day.  

• Sun cream/protection should be applied 

before school - staff are unable to apply sun 

cream.  

• Children can bring in a hat to wear at play 

times to help protect them from the sun.  

• Please make sure PE kit is in school everyday. 



 Chapel Champions: 10th June  
 Achievement Award Values Award: Safety 

Reception  Sophia for trying hard to complete her Rainbow Challenges 

and creating a great piece of work listing some nocturnal 

animals. 

Lola for noticing a Zebra Crossing on the playground and remem-

bering that this is a safe place to cross the road.  

Year 1 Zehrain for impressing all adults when completing 

phonics challenges.  

Lincoln for answering questions based on stranger  

danger.  

Year 2 Devon for modelling amazing arm positions ready for 

sprinting in our PE lesson. 

Vinny for using his learning in our Personal Development 

lesson to support his friend to tie shoe laces. 

Year 3 Rio: applying what we are learning in his writing—

creating some great pieces of work! 

Jack: using the equipment he needed in Science safely. 

Year 4 Bella: wowing us with her amazing writing in English. Ada: always being sensible and safe in and outside of the 

classroom.  

Year 5 Mason for a fantastic first week and great  

sportsmanship. 

Macie-Mae for great responses during safer stranger train-

ing with PCSO. 

Year 6 Miley: sensitive approach to difficult  

conversations in English. 

Reuben: for challenging himself in a safe way during our 

swimming lessons. 

Book Fair and Book Fair Tea Party  

The Book Fair will be back in school next week. It will be 

open after school on Tuesday 14th June and then again on 

Friday 17th June at our ’Book Fair Tea Party’ and Monday 

20th June.  We have sent, via eschools, more information 

about the books that you will be able to purchase.  

At our Book Fair Tea Party we will also have refreshments 

on sale. We would appreciate any donations of cakes for 

us to sell at the tea party on the morning of Friday 17th 

June. All proceeds from the Book Fair and the Tea Party will go towards the purchase of 

new reading books for the children across the whole school! 

For every book purchased we will also give you a raffle ticket with the chance to win one 

of five £5 vouchers to spend at the Book Fair on Monday 20th June after school.  

 

We look forward to seeing lots of you next Friday.  

We will be accepting cash payments but you can also pay in different ways: 


